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509 Social Lounge 

Micah E. Tharpe 

509 6th Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Micah E. Tharpe 

3413 Kentucky St 

Racine, WI 53405 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tharpe:  

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the City of 

Racine has issued a formal expression of concerns to address issue(s) related to the license premises located at 

509 6th Ave. Racine, WI, 53403, pursuant to section 6-27 of the City of Racine Code of Ordinances, be given to 

the Attorney’s office.  

 

As a result of the 2nd formal expression of concern within 6 months, the matter may be referred to the City 

Attorney’s Office for consideration of further disciplinary action, depending on the committee’s action at its 

next meeting pursuant to section 6-27 of the City of Racine Code of Ordinances. 

 

Please disregard the previous letter sent on February 11, 2022. 

 

The Public Safety and Licensing Committee will meet on Monday, March 07, 2022 at 5:00pm, virtually. Please 

contact the Clerk’s Office at least 4 hours before the scheduled meeting to receiving a Zoom link via email. The 

AGENTS VIRTUAL APPEARANCE IS MANDATORY and failure to appear may result in a suspension or 

revocation of your license. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 
 


